
Yours sincerely 
Note: Any telephone enquiries in relation to the above should be directed to Breen Higgins at 

should be directed to Grainne 
Box 3000, Johnstown Cast1 

Wexford. 

- 



Breen Higgins 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Note: Any telephone enquiries in relation to the above should be directed to Breen Higgins at 
the number above. 
All written communications and replies should be directed to Grainne Oglesby, Office 
of Environmental Sustainability, EPA, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County 
Wexford. 


